
May 31, 2024 

 

 

 

 
 

Summit Night at Loggers 

Fri. May 31st 
 

PE Fun Day 

Tues. June 4th 

 

Last Day of School 
Weds. June 5th 

11:40 dismissal 
 

Summer School Begins 

Preschool Pals, Kindercapers, 
Elementary Reading & Math 

July 8th thru August 2nd 

 

Strawbridge Picture Day 

Weds. August 28th 

4-7pm 

 

 Fall Open House 

Weds. August 28th 

5-6:30pm 

 DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

It is the policy of the School District of 

La Crosse, pursuant to s.118.13 WI 

Statute and P19, that no person – on 

the basis of sex, race, religion, 

national origin, ancestry, creed, 

pregnancy, marital or parental 

status, sexual orientation or physical, 

mental, emotional, or learning 

disability, may be denied admission 

to any public school in this district or 

be denied participation in, benefits 

of, or be discriminated against in 

any curricular, co-extra-curricular, 

pupil services, recreational, or other 

program or activities. 

1800 Lakeshore Dr 

La Crosse WI  54603 

(608) 789-7980 

(608) 789-7175 fax 

Check us out—we’re on 
the WEB! 

www.lacrosseschools.org

Happy Summer Summit Families, 

 

We are one week away from completing another school year. We 

have many, many things to celebrate and many, many reasons to be 

thankful. Summit is a beautiful learning community. Students have 

been loved and cared for a whole year, and they have learned aca-

demics, outdoor education, and care for each other as part of Team 

Summit. You have our promise that we will keep working hard to 

create an excellent learning experience for your children every 

year. 

 

Some people are moving on to other jobs. Our 5th-grade students 

will move into another school. The end of a cycle and a new one 

starts always bring mixed emotions. I want to thank all that have 

contributed to making Summit an excellent place to learn and grow, 

and I wish them all well in the new adventures. I am also excited to 

welcome the new staff and students next year. A new cycle allows us 

to change and improve.  

 

I encourage you to enjoy the outdoors, relax as much as possible, 

and build lifelong experiences this summer. If you travel, please 

take your Summit attire and take a picture somewhere cool. Would 

you please email me the photo? I want to keep our social media 

presence going over the summer. Please include the location's 

name, city, and state or city and country if you are outside the USA. 

We will not identify anybody in the social media post; we will high-

light the location and include some facts about where the picture 

was taken. 

 

Happy Summer, and see you next year. 

 

 

 

With Thanks, 

Oscar Uribe 

Principal  



Hello Preschool Families, 
It’s hard to believe we are in the final stretch of the school year. This year has brought 
many challenges as well as rewards, but all great learning experiences. I want to thank 
each and every one of you for your dedication to your child’s education and for your 
support of our program. The donations (both time and materials) you’ve contributed 
throughout the year has been a blessing to my classroom and to the learning 
experiences of the students, and I appreciate it so very much. Just a reminder: the last 

day for morning class will be June 5th, but for the afternoon session the last day will be June 4th.  
May recap: Our themes included dinosaurs, ocean animals, and transportation. We also did a science 
experiment called the “walking rainbow.” Please ask your child about it. This other picture is one of the 
morning class playing a game called “Mr. Pig.” 

Hurray! We are celebrating our 1st grade achievements! 
 

One of the ways we wrapped up this year was by venturing off to Mrs. 
Anderson’s Dairy Farm for the day where we were immersed in active, fun, 
environmental learning stations. Since that field trip, the 1st graders have written 
their own personal narrative story about their experience on the farm. In Science 

we are ending our year by examining living and nonliving things. For Math, students are getting introduced to 
using and counting money (quarters, pennies, dimes, and nickels). We strongly encourage all families to 
continue to try and read daily with your child, as it has made a great impact in their reading growth this year. 
As another reminder, the summer reading programs provided by the local libraries are FREE, and all have 
excellent events and ways to keep your child engaged in reading this summer.  
 

Thank you families for supporting learning activities at home to help your child grow. Have a fabulous 
summer! 

~ Mr. Jacobson, Mrs. Anderson, and Ms. Jacobson 

Kindergarten has been spending a lot of 
time learning in nature. We hatched chicks 
in our classroom, did reading groups out-
side, and were busy helping our retired 
teachers with planting a new apple tree, 
painting rocks in the butterfly garden, and 
helping get our garden ready for planting. 
We are so lucky to be able to spend time 
outside learning in nature, and appreciating 
our Earth.   



Happy Summer Third Grade Families, 
 

As this school year comes to an end we want to thank 
you for all of your support. This month has been jam 
packed with the fishing trip, owl center, canoeing and 
so much more! Along with all of our trips and fun activ-
ities we have wrapped up science, social studies, and 
ELA and will be finishing up our final math unite. We 
hope you al enjoy summer break spending time with 
loved ones and getting outside.  
 

Happy Summer, 
Mrs. Jahnke, Mrs. Welch, & Ms. Sparano 

2nd Graders recently finished their learning about the Painted 
Lady Butterfly life cycle.  Students observed all stages of the 
life cycle, including the larva and pupa stages.  Needless to 
say, everyone was pretty sad when we had to say goodbye to 
our butterfly friends.  Students have also completed Unit 12 in 

math, which had them learning various units of 
measurement and how to use a variety of tools to 
measure.  This has been a fun year of learning and growth.    

May is always a busy time at school with 
wrapping up projects, taking field trips and 
completing assessments. With another 
school year coming to an end we hope 

everyone has a wonderful and relaxing 
summer. We had a very fun field trip to 
Veterans Park in West Salem and were 
able to practice our biking skills!  
 

~ Mrs. Goodwin and Ms. Thornsen 

The Fifth Grade classes have been working hard to finish out their time at Summit 
with a BANG! In addition to all of the activities within the classroom, they were able 
to conquer “summits” during their recent Frog Camp Campout, students and teach-
ers included. Together, we cheered each other on during rappelling, learned tent 
skills, and spent a few hours on the Mississippi canoeing. It was a very successful 
outing for all, which for some was their first camping experience. 



 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every month our students meet to 

celebrate our positive behaviors. 

Students are drawn from the 

“Bucket Fillers” for prizes and 
fun.  

Thank you for a GREAT year! 

Our April Bucket Fillers of 
the Month were recognized 
for all of their hard work and 
leadership within their 
classrooms. Some common 
comments from their 
teachers are showcased on 
Hopper! 

 

Congratulations to Emma, 
Jaxon, Kinley, Chancellor, 
Lincoln, Norah, Myra, 
Avaiyah, Logan, Kierra, 
Harrison, Reegan, Aimsleigh, 
Solomon, Elwood, Finley, 
and Sawyer. 

 

Keep up all of the hard work!!! 

 



Welcome to Art 2023-2024 

Hope you have a great summer and 

keep creating in different ways!! 

 

This month’s highlights: 

• Kindergarten through 5th Grade created pixel art. 

• K/1 worked on backgrounds for their concert. 

• We joined forces with music to draw what they felt to 

different songs. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Time to hit the water with for Summit PE! 

~ Mr. O  



 

Thank you to all students for a great year of music! 
We’ve had 3 great concerts this year—most recently our 
Kindergarten-1st Grade Concert–and a wonderful 
holiday sing along! 
 

Kindergarten and 1st grade spent most of May focusing 
on their concert music. They worked so hard and I’m 
very proud of all of their effort! 
 

2nd-5th Grade recently began a project working with 
iMovie where they were in charge of adding sound 
effects to movie trailers. It was so nice to see all of the 
creativity across all of the grades! 





Be sure to stop by before/after school to claim 
any missing items from the Lost & Found.  

Student Info Update Opens—July 1st 
Please be sure to check Skyward over the summer 
months for the Student Info Update for the 
upcoming school year.  
 

This will help to make sure we have the most up-to
-date contact information, address, forms, etc. for 
the 2024-2025 school year. 
 

Special Guest at Summit 
On Friday, May 17, Fransie Fan Zhang, a visiting eighth-grade teacher from Luoyang, China, spent the day 
with students at Summit Elementary.  In the morning, Fransie discussed life/school in China, food, cook-
ing and Chinese holidays with fourth- and fifth-grade students and invited them to create dragon 
art.  Fransie then joined the fifth-grade classes for their outdoor WIN time–she loved learning how to set 
up a tent with all the students! In the afternoon, Fransie taught Mr. Sullivan’s students a dice game and 
they got to practice writing Chinese numbers.  Finally, Fransie visited the kindergarten classrooms to 
teach students about the Year of the Dragon and to share a short video. Fransie enjoyed all the students’ 
curiosity and creativity, and she especially appreciated getting to spend time outside to truly experience 
the school’s environmental focus. Thank you to all who welcomed her!  



https://www.lacrosseschools.org/summit-environmental-school/wp-content/uploads/sites/13/2023/11/2024-25-4K-registration-flyer.pdf


Need to  
contact the PTO? 

Jessica McGough – President 

jess8neal@aol.com 

Laura Steigerwald – Vice President 

ljstokes06@gmail.com 

Adriane Melby – Treasurer 

SummitElementaryPTOWI@gmail.com 

Michelle Powell - Secretary 

mipowell@lacrossesd.org 

District Wide Rep - Open  

NEXT MEETING: Next School Year! 

Missed a meeting? 

View PTO news And meeting notes on the Summit School 
website under Community/PTO! 

BOX TOPS 

Summit Students benefit from Box Tops, download the 
app and scan your receipt. Then select Summit Elemen-

Join us on Facebook for Updates 

Summit Environmental PTO 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/510623632351979


https://www.lacrosseschools.org/parents/virtual-backpack/ 

This is where you can find out about different events, 
programs, and opportunities for your child(ren) in the 

community. 

https://www.lacrosseschools.org/parents/virtual-backpack/


School Doors open at 

7:45 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not drop your 

student off before 7:45 a.m. 

as there is no supervision 

until that time. 







Insert Newsletter from https://lacrosse.extension.wisc.edu/farm-2-school/newsletters/ 

And/Or Activity Pages https://lacrosse.extension.wisc.edu/farm-2-school/wisconsin-harvest-of-the-month/ 

https://lacrosse.extension.wisc.edu/farm-2-school/newsletters/
https://lacrosse.extension.wisc.edu/farm-2-school/wisconsin-harvest-of-the-month/


Don’t forget the adapter! 

The new  iPads have USB-C 
ports for headphones. Check 
headphones for proper port 
or purchase an adapter as 

shown below. 


